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© 1893 November 2, 1983

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

The Future Planning Committee of the Junior League of Corpus Christi, Inc.
is conducting a survey of the needs of Corpus Christi. This Needs Assess-
ment is part of a study which will help the Junior League of Corpus Christi
develop long range goals and design future projects. The results obtained
from the Needs Assessment will be used to make our membership and the com-
munity aware of the needs of Corpus Christi.

As a leader in the community, we ask your help in designing a Self-Adminis-
tered Needs Assessment Questionnaire. We would like to conduct a personal
interview, concerning your perception of the needs of Corpus Christi. The
interview will take about 30-45 minutes of your time, prior to November 30th.
A member of the Future Planning Committee will be contacting you within the
next few days to schedule an appointment.

The results of this exploratory survey will be used to develop the question-
naire, which will be mailed in January, 1984 to a broad sector of Corpus
Christi agencies and organizations.

The purpose of the Junior League is exclusively educational and charitable,
and is to promote voluntarism, to develop the potential of its members, and
to demonstrate the effectiveness of trained volunteers. We appreciate your
support and your insights. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

20£44
Carole Timm
Future Planning Chairman

566,852?~
Barbara Ostarch
President
Junior League of Corpus Christi,

Inc.
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